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 Hello!  
 

How is it nearly February already?!  We had a meeting a couple of weeks ago and have now 
agreed all the events for the rest of this academic year – please make a note in your diaries of 

everything coming up!   
As mentioned in the last newsletter, most of the current PTA members will be leaving in July, if 

you want all the events to continue, new volunteers will need to come forward.  One thing that 
needs new ownership if it is to continue, is the charity Christmas cards.  The company who we 

use for them has already been asking if we want to reserve a delivery slot for October.  Slots 

are limited so it will be too late to decide in September.  If you are interested in taking over this 
effective but extremely simple fundraising activity, please get in touch. ☺ 

 

 
 

!! Upcoming events !!  

31.01.24 Second hand uniform sale 15.25 on the Astro turf.   

23.02.24 Curry & quiz night – adults only! Tickets on sale TODAY at https://www.pta-
events.co.uk/frimleypta/ 

07.03.24 Spring disco 17.30 – 19.00 – save the date! 

25.03.24 PTA meeting 19.00 on Zoom – everyone welcome! Contact for the code 

25.04.24 Movie night at school – children only! 18.15 – 20.30 – save the date! 

15.06.24 Summer festival 16.00 - 22.00 – save the date! 

28.06.24 Fun day – sports day – families invited for the day 

23.07.24 Leavers Do – year 6’s – save the date! 

 

 

 

Big fundraiser = summer festival! 
 

You may remember that a few months ago we sent out a Google form asking for feedback and 
help for a big fundraising event.  The response was extremely positive, and a committee was set 
up.  We have now had three meetings to start organising things but so far . . . 
 

What? A festival style event with live music acts, a DJ, food vendors, bar, games and inflatables 

When?  Saturday 15th June 4-10pm 

Where? On the school fields  

Why? Fun for the whole family, whilst raising funds to create a dedicated wellbeing space outside 
at school to be used for learning and a chill out zone in all weathers 
 

Want to help?  If you are interested in being involved in the organisation or on the day, please get 
in touch.  We also need sponsors so that we can keep costs down to a minimum.  

 
We are all really excited about this and hope you will be too!  Please SAVE THE DATE!   

 

 
 

 


